From: **spacesforpeople** < <u>spacesforpeople@edinburgh.gov.uk</u>>

Date: Tue, 18 May 2021 at 14:17

Subject: RE:

## **Covid 19 Emergency Measures - Proposed segregated cycle infrastructure - West Shore Road**

Dear Councillors and Stakeholders

Thank you for your comments regarding the proposed emergency road measures. Comments have been reviewed and are included in the attached assessment feedback form. Following consideration by CIMT on 8 April the proposals were approved for implementation.

The measures have now been installed and officers are currently monitoring the temporary measures and will make adjustments as necessary to mitigate any impacts.

Further information about how the Council is implementing temporary road measures to support safe walking, wheeling and cycling is available at <a href="https://www.edinburgh.gov.uk/spacesforpeople">www.edinburgh.gov.uk/spacesforpeople</a>.

Regards

Yours sincerely

On behalf of the Spaces for People Team

spacesforpeople@edinburgh.gov.uk

Barry Clarke

Senior Project Manager - Road Safety and Active Travel